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Midlands Community Foundation Raises 
More Than $42,000 at its 2018 Golf Tournament 

 

Papillion, Neb., June 4, 2018 – Midlands Community Foundation raised more than $42,000 at its 

2018 golf tournament at Platteview Golf Club on Monday, May 21. The tournament was sold out 

with 148 golfers participating. 

 

At this year’s tournament, donations were awarded to Big Brothers Big Sisters of the Midlands, 

Fontenelle Forest, HELP Adult Services, Papillion Volunteer Fire Department, Project Harmony 

and Share A Fare, Inc.  

 

“We are pleased to provide funding to these worthwhile non-profit organizations which will 
enable them to continue their missions and to create productive and valuable changes in our 
community,” said Tonee Gay, Executive Director. 

 

The mission of Midlands Community Foundation is to benefit the diverse needs of the Sarpy and 

Cass county communities by providing financial support, involvement and service.  Over the last 

30 years, the Foundation has served as a leader by helping to identify community needs and 

partnering with corporate and individual donors to make the most of their charitable dollars.  The 

Foundation has a strong commitment toward prevention and education in the areas of health, art, 

culture, community, education, economic development and human services. 
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For more information, contact: 
Diane Knicky, Director of Operations and Public Relations 
402-991-8027 
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